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Comments: | am STRONGLY OPPOSED to any and all changes to wild-space rules that allow electric powered
bicycles on "non-motorized" trails. Doing so completely violates the core concept of NON-MOTORIZED. Asin
NO MOTORS. Electric motors are still motors.

Further, the addition of fast-moving powered bikes to trails poses a severe safety risk for equestrians and hikers.
There's no way to relax and enjoy the wilderness if one has to be constantly vigilant for fast-movers flying along
our trails, spooking horses and crashing into hikers who can't leap out of the way fast enough.

We need to keep 'wild' areas WILD and free from the intrusion of the powered vehicles that most of us users go
to the wild lands to get away from! Non-motorized means non-motorized--NO MOTORS of any kind. Keep it that
way!



